10/30/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Corrective Action Extension Request (Approved Weed Control Plan)

?d'fgn%o Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Corrective Action Extension Request (Approved Weed Control Plan)

Stephanie Bratton <brattonbrat@zirkel.us> Wed, Oct 28, 2015 at 4:18 PM
To: amy.yeldell@state.co.us

To: Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety,

10/28/2015

I have am in the process of developing an approved weed control plan for the McCoy Pit ( Permit #: M-1981-
088). | have been in contact with Greg Brown at the Routt County Extension Office, and he will be assisting me
with getting an approved plan together, however he has been in and out of town, and will not be back in the office
until Friday of this week. | would be very appreciative if D.R.M.S would grant a 30 day extension in order to

complete and submit the weed control plan. | will however, mail the Technical Revision Fee of $216.00 this
week. |look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Bratton Enterprises, Inc.
970-638-4534

970-638-4280 (fax)
brattonbrat@zirkel.us

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=0c26d735f5&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=150b08833eae2983&sim|=150b08833cac2983 "M



